
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
22nd March 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

DramActive 
 

I hope that your child has enjoyed their DramActive classes this term and I write to you 
now to inform you of the dates for next term’s sessions.  
 
The first class will be on Monday 29th April and the last will be on Monday 1st July. Please 
note that there will not be a class during the half term break (week commencing 27th May) 
or on the bank holiday, Monday 6th May.  
 
Once again, classes will be charged at £5.50 each and a full term will need to be paid for 
in advance. Therefore, please send payment for £44 directly to Jane Ashdown, using the 
details below. Please do not send money via the school office.  
 
If your child does not wish to continue with DramActive, please notify me before Friday 29th 
March so that their place may be offered to one of the children on the waiting list.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs K Beasley 
kbeasley@townclose.com 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
To secure your child’s place, please send payment of £44 (8 sessions at £5.50) via BACS 
to:   
 

Name:   Jane Ashdown   
Account number:  11139907   
Sort code:   162630  
(Please include a name as a reference) i.e. Jack Smith TC  

 
 
Email: jane@dramactive.co.uk   
Mobile: 07768830668 
 


